
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located on the playground 
next to the EYFS playground. There are a range of books to borrow and it is not just for our pupils 
so younger siblings or friends can also choose books to lend.  
If you  

 

 
 

 
Dear families, 
 
We were happy to welcome the children back this week after half term. The staff had a very useful PD Day at 

Idsall school on Monday. 

You will have had an email to let you know that we received notification of our SIAMs inspection next Wednesday 

28th February. This inspection focuses on a range of areas centred around our vision and how this helps children 

and adults to flourish at Oakmeadow. Our vision and values poster is below. We’re very much looking forward to 

sharing all we do here with the inspector. He will be out during arrival time to speak to parents as you are dropping 

off and so if you have time to stop and chat you are more than welcome! 

We also sent out communication about World Book Day which is happening on Thursday 7th March. We would 

love for the children to come dressed up as a book character this year – please do not buy anything specially, we 

would just like to give the children the opportunity having not done it for a while!. If they do not wish to dress up 

they can still come in school uniform, this is fine! If they could bring their favourite book this will help the activities 

for the day! 

 
Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 3 Menu.  

• Bayston Hill After-school and Holiday 

club: 

From 1st March 2024 Bayston Hill After-school club 

will be closing at 4.30pm on Friday’s only.  

• Bayston Hill Pantomime 

Over Half Term, Jacob Money, Poppy Whitfield, 

Miller Firth, Elijah Carroll, Maisie Smith, Calvin 

Berry, Ella Berry, Holly Round and Henry Lunt, took 

part in Puss in Boots. They sung, danced and 

performed so well, taking on roles as villagers, 

school children Zombies, Ghosts, sheep, and 

various nursery rhyme characters. Well done all! 

 

 

 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

Being a parent can be tough sometimes. Shropshire 
Parents’ support are there for you with a friendly listening 
ear and practical advice on everything from behaviours 

that challenge to sleep issues. No judgment, just support, 
through this anonymous and confidential service. 

 
Call 01743 250950 Monday - Thursday, 9.30am - 4.30pm 

or Friday, 9.30am - 3.30pm or email: 
parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 

 
#Shropshire #Parents #FamilyHelp #EarlyHelp 
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